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Selwyn Aquatic Centre construction tenders to close  
 

Tenders for Selwyn’s first new indoor year-round aquatic facility close next Tuesday. 

Five shortlisted companies were selected from expressions of interest put forward recently, 

Selwyn Aquatic Centre Project Manager Kerry Newell of Davis Langdon says. 

“We expect to be able to announce the successful tenderer in early December and it would 

be our expectation that building would commence pretty quickly after that,” Mr Newell 

says. 

The facility will be located on Goulds Rd/Broadlands Drive, Rolleston and will feature an 8 

lane, 25 metre pool with walk in ramp access, hydrotherapy pool with spa area, learn-to-

swim pool and leisure pool, all in a naturally lit, warm, safe environment where swimmers of 

all ages and ability can participate. 

ends 

For further information, contact Council Aquatic Facilities Manager Kathy Moore, 347 2929 

or 021 300 034. 

 


